
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

19th October 2020 

Literacy 
We will be continuing to 

read the story ‘Peace at 

Last’. We will also be reading 

‘The Gingerbread Man’. 

Maths  
We will learning all 

about the number six and 

making groups of six with 

Autumn leaves. 

We will also be introducing the 

number six Numberblock 

character and colouring a 

picture of him. Topic 
 

We will be continuing to look at the 

different senses this week.  

We will be taking the children on an 

Autumn walk and collecting leaves, 

plants, conkers and acorns. 

The children will also be making an 

Autumn collage using the leaves that they 

have found. 

Please ensure that you are social distancing at drop off and collection times. Please 

keep at least two metres away from other families. Once you have dropped your 

child off at the gate, please walk back around the cones and out of the gate, 

maintaining a safe distance of two metres. 

Messages 

We have sent the children home with 

a body percussion worksheet to do 

at home. This will help to develop the 

early skills 

needed to start 

learning 

phonics. 

Have fun! 

 Home Learning 


